
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Your chance to be involved in your area 
Residents are invited to the 

 

HALL GREEN NORTH 
 WARD MEETING 

 
 

Saturday 4 May 2019 
11am-12.30pm at  

St Michael’s/The Oak 
Redstone Farm Rd, B28 9NU 
 

Come along, meet your councillors and join the 
discussions about priorities for the ward 

 
 
Please let us know if you have any access or particular requirements as soon as possible - Contact: 

Kay Thomas, Community Governance Manager, Tel: 0121 675 5664 or email 
kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk 
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